
Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 – Release of Information 
Subject: Data in relation to tenants evicted from Cloch Housing Association 
 
Thank you for your request for information of 11 July 2023 where you asked for:  
 
1. How many social housing tenants have been evicted from your properties in 

Scotland for being in rent arrears between September 6th 2022 and today, July 
10th 2023 – over the course of the evictions ban in Scotland. 

2. How many social housing tenants have been evicted from your properties for anti-
social behaviour or criminal activity between September 6th 2022 and today, July 
10th 2023 – over the course of the evictions ban in Scotland. 

3. How many social housing tenants have been evicted from your properties for any 
other reason between September 6th 2022 and today, July 10th 2023 – over the 
course of the evictions ban in Scotland. 

 
Your request has been processed and considered under the terms of the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. The information requested is provided below.  
 
1. There have been no social housing tenants evicted from our properties in 

Scotland for being in rent arrears between September 6th 2022 and today, 
July 10th 2023 – over the course of the evictions ban in Scotland. 

2. There have been no social housing tenants evicted from our properties for 
anti-social behaviour or criminal activity between September 6th 2022 and 
today, July 10th 2023 – over the course of the evictions ban in Scotland. 

3. There have been no social housing tenants evicted from our properties for 
any other reason between September 6th 2022 and today, July 10th 2023 – 
over the course of the evictions ban in Scotland. 

 
Please note that this response constitutes full release under the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. 
 
 


